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President’'s Message:

With elections approaching, a few people have expressed interest in serving, but we
need more of you to step up and contribute your talent. We have a great group of
people - friendly, helpful, knowledgeable with diverse interests and expertise.
Let’s hear from more of you.

Please mark your calendar for August 12 and 13. Our picnic has been moved from July

to August so we can combine it with a Sunday tour of the Sierras to look for native
orchids with AOS judge, Curtis Gean. The August meeting notice will provide details.

OSNN Meeting
Thursday, July 6, 2017 & 7PM
Moana Nursery Design Center

Multifloral Paphiopedilums
Carol Klonowski’s talk on Multifloral Paphiopedilums will cover the different
varieties of these impressive species and hybrids that have their hybridization
story rooted in breeding programs over the past hundred years. She will discuss
the background of Paphiopedilum breeding, the West Coast’s roll in popularizing
them, and current breeding trends.

Carol Klonowski has been growing orchids since the 1980's when a friend gave her a
cattleya that bloomed out with three big, fragrant, dark lavender flowers. She built an
entire greenhouse in her backyard to accommodate the precious plant, which only led
her to buy more orchids. Another friend gave her a gift membership to the Orchid
Society of California and it's been a serious hobby and passion ever since.

Carol has served as Director, VP, and President of the Orchid Society of California and

is a Fully Accredited AOS Judge with the Sierra Nevada Judging Center.
The raffle table will be supplied by In Situ Orchids.

(Note: Jeff Tyler gave us B. Macrobulbum ‘Magnifico’ x lobii v. Gianti that he recently unflasked.
There are at least a dozen in the container. Free for those who want to try their skill with seedlings.)

We will have our OSNN-members-only potluck dinner with our speaker.
5:00 PM at 2835 Juliann Way (Taeko Heiser 827-2934)
If coming from work, just show up as there will be plenty of food.

Show-and-Tell
Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire.
Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket.

Board meeting
September 27, 2017 « 7:00 PM
Meetings are open to all members.

Next meeting
Saturday, August 12, 4-6pm, Annual Meeting and Picnic
Sunday AM, Native orchid tour, Curtis Gean, AOS Judge
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